
 Holywell News  
Important Dates: 

07.03.17—Parent/Teacher consultations 

07.03.17—PAF meeting 6pm  

08.03.17—Parent/Teacher consultations 

23.03.17—Year 1 class assembly 9am 

24.03.17—Red Nose Day 

27.03.17—Easter Colouring Competition out to 

children 

03.04.17—Easter colouring competition closing 

date 3pm 

04.04.17—Year 3 class assembly 9am (note 

change of date)  

06.04.17—Easter egg competition entries 

MUST be in on this day 8.45am—9am ONLY 

07.04.17—Easter Assembly & egg  

competition. 

07.04.17—School closes for Easter holiday 

24.04.17—Teacher Training Day 

25.04.17—School resumes for the children 

01.05.17—SCHOOL CLOSED—May Day 

26.05.17—School closes for Half-term holiday 

05.06.17—School resumes for the children 

21.07.17—School breaks for summer 

 

Headteacher : Mrs Sarah Brett  web: www.holywell.northumberland.sch.uk 

Tel: 0191 2370384  e mail admin@holywell.northumberland.sch.uk      

Parents Forum contact :Text:  07840123931 

e-mail: holywell.parentforum@northumberland.gov.uk 

Suggestion box: outside school office 

Reminders: 

To ensure the health and safety of 

everyone: 

 Dogs are not permitted on school 

grounds. 

 Please push bikes or scooters whilst 

on the year to prevent accidents. 

 Children line up from 8.55am each 

day and are taken into school by 

their class teacher. Children are to 

be left in the care of their teacher 

on the yard (except Reception and 

Nursery pupils who may be       

accompanied to their class). 
 VIDEO RECORDING OF ANY KIND 

IS NOT PERMITTED IN SCHOOL 

(INCLUDING ASSEMBLIES &  
PERFORMANCES). Thank you. 

 

NEWS  
Thank you to those who participated in the ‘Get off’  

stabilisers sessions this week for Reception and Year 

One children.  They were a great success as the 

majority of children were cycling on 2 wheels with 

ease by the end of the sessions. 

 

Year Four also participated in class bike rides this 

week and, although very chilly, they were enjoyed 

by all. 

Thanks to Dr. Bike (aka Richard Rothwell), Margaret 

McQuillan, parent helpers and staff for supporting 

these activities—your help is greatly appreciated. 

 

We hope to host more cycling activities in the  

summer term (weather permitting!). 
 

 

W/E 03.03.17 No Stars of the Week this week. 

  

W/C 06.03.17 Banquet Table Guests—Kailem, Kim, Tamsin 




